
Submitter: Russell Kautz 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3513 

Why use tax payer funds for this bill instead of just revoking the current law that 

makes doing this illegal?  Also, requiring the "use of firearm hold agreements for 

firearm suicide prevention" as part of the training for a concealed handgun course is 

evil.  This would make any class taught in any other state that used to qualify no 

longer valid.  This bill is a massive misuse of taxpayer funds. 


